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Your ref  

Date 5 September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Suspension of Planned Industrial Action on 7, 8 and 9 September 2022 
 
Further to my letter dated 1 September 2022, I write to advise that the Trade Unions 
have suspended the planned Industrial Action which was due to take place on  
7, 8 and 9 September 2022. 
 
This means that all schools in Perth & Kinross will now be open as normal on these 
days. 
 
I will keep you informed of any further developments which may affect your young 
person, however, in the meantime please also follow the Council’s social media 
accounts on Facebook and Twitter - @PerthandKinross where any urgent or 
immediate updates are published.     

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Sharon Johnston  
Head of Education and Learning 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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